
From: Askin, Tim
To: Perez, Jose; Lee, Chris; Dimitrijevic, Marina
Subject: FW: Puddler"s Cottage District
Date: Monday, May 03, 2021 1:59:29 PM

 
 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee
414-286-5712
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov
 
From: Joe Paterick [mailto:jpaterick2@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 1:58 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: Puddler's Cottage District
 
Hi Tim,
 
No problem whatsoever! In facts lets me do much more time studying the value of smaller
homes versus these big unaffordable monster-type homes.
 
Thanks Tim
 
On Mon, May 3, 2021 at 1:53 PM Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Joe,
 
We are still having staffing issues in historic preservation and the Alderwoman’s
discussions with the neighbors are still ongoing also. Would you mind if we pushed the
Puddlers Cottage Historic District hearing back again? I would propose the June 29 date.
 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner
Historic Preservation Commission
City of Milwaukee
414-286-5712
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of
Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is
subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail
disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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